
R.L. Stevenson Fundraising Group has over 20yrs of funding 
the Dance program for Stevenson Elementary. 

We want to give a big “THANK YOU” to all of you for making 
Stevenson Elementary one of a kind.  With your donations and 

support, as a non-profit 501c(3), we have been able to 
maintain funding for our talented dance instructor, along 

with the dance program needs. We have also been able to fund 
curriculum enhancement programs, purchase items such as 

student iPads, software programs, and so much more. 
Please know that your support for the students and school is 

greatly appreciated! 
 

Please reach out for any volunteer opportunities, to be a part 
of the fundraising team, to assist with events, and to help 

with new fundraising ideas.  
 

Please visit our registration link at 
https://rlsfundraising.org/index.php/about-us/registration-

information/ to find out information on 
 Opt-in communication forms,  
Signing up to become a PAL, 

Parent and Business Partner prices and details, 
Blue Ribbon & Spirit Shirt pre-orders, 

& Mabels Labels 
 

Used uniforms will need to be purchased at the school (cash 
or check only) 

 
  Ways to follow-us: 

https://rlsfundraising.org, 
RL Stevenson Fundraising Facebook page,  

signupgenius.com,  
and through email at help@rlsfundraising.org 

 
Come meet the Fundraising Group Team and other families, on 

September 6, 2024 at the P.A.L.S introductory meeting.  
All meetings attended will count toward volunteer hours. 

Here’s to a great year! 
 


